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Transportation Guidelines 

 
Over the course of the next few months we will have multiple athletic events and 
practices taking place.  Many times, these events will overlap and occur on the 
same day/night and at the same time.  In reviewing our transportation needs, we 
also have several conflicts and need assistance from our parents to make it work. 

In light of all the changes, we ask that parents  be responsible for providing 
transportation for their child to and from all HOME GAMES, held in Bluffs or 
Winchester.  

We will continue to provide transportation for all practices and AWAY games. 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact the office. 

 


